
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION OF THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS 

INCLEMENT WEATHER NOTICE 

FEBRUARY 7, 2022 

ADDENDUM 3 

RFP TITLE:    CORE NETWORK AND MDF UPGRADES    

RFP #:   029-2122 

 

Bidders,  

 

Due to the inclement weather and the SLPS District office closure on February 3-4, 2022, the 

District will accept and review proposals received by close of business, February 7, 2022.  

 


